
 

  

3 July 2024 

3J Term 3 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Mr. Madden will be taking long service leave for all of Term 3. Mrs. Stephanie 
Russell will teach 3J during this time. Mrs. Russell has worked with 3J/3L on 
their learning hub throughout the year and has a very good understanding of 
all students and their needs. She will continue to work collaboratively with 
Mrs. Scholz to deliver high quality differentiated teaching and learning 
programs to all students in 3J. 
 
 
 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
Bert Lo Campo      Shonah Gibson 
Principal      Deputy Principal (rel.) 
 

 
 


